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Everglades Society for Historic Preservation, li€.a registered
501(c)(3) not-for-profit corporation. The Societydoncerned with the
preservation of all historic sites, structures, dogments, artifacts,
and memorieswithin the Everglades area.

DIRECTORS
Helen Bryan (Treasurer) Tod Dahlke Mike Dano@kize-President)
Patty Huff (Secretary) Lynn McMillin Elaine Bidelstaedt
Marya Repko (President) Craig Woodward

ESHP ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP

(renewable each January 1)

___Individual ($25) ___ Family ($40)
___Patron ($100) __Benefactor ($500)
___Business ($100) _ Extra($ )

Please make check payable to “ESHP” and send to
ESHP, P.O. Box 46, Everglades City, FL, 34139
or JOIN ONLINE with a credit card at www.everglallssorical.org
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR

April 29: Museum Birthday
10am-3pm, Museum of the Everglades
see article inside

July 1: Independence Day Celebration
10am-1pm, McLeod Park
see article below

ESHP BOARD MEETINGS
The Board of Directors meets at 8:30 a.m. on tie Monday of
the month in our Historical Library in Everglade#yCHall. The
next meeting will be held oMonday, May 8. Members are
welcome to attend and contribute ideas.

MEMBERSHIP
We have 66 current members excluding 9 in arrears from
2016 who have been posted a reminder.

To join us, just fill in the form on this newsletter or pay with a
debit/credit card online at www.evergladeshistorical.org.

New member since our last newsletter:
Mary Paschke, Marco Island

The artist on display during April is Elizabeth $mivhose
works include paintings and found objects. Sheslive
Naples and has a great love of nature

A reception for the artist will be held oB8aturday,
April 8, from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.

The Museum is located at 105 West Broadw
Everglades City, FL, 34139 and admission is fre.rRore
info, phone (239) 695-0008.

INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION
Join the parade oB8aturday, July 1, which will wend its
way around the Circle after the opening ceremony
10:00am. The theme this yearS&ar Spangled Bannend
there are prizes for the best entries.

That is followed by arts & crafts, hotdogs, radfleand
contests for the kiddies in McLeod Park.

The spectacular fireworks go off in the evening
9:00pm.

For info, phone Dottie at City Hall on (239) 69383
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The Museum of the Everglades was opened on Aprill268,
the 70" anniversary of the opening of the Tamiami Trail.
The Friends of the Museum hold a Birthday Pargregwyear
with a huge cake, hotdogs, antique cars, and s$étligg by
older residents.
Everyone is invited. Join them &aturday, April 29, from
10:00 a.m. For info, call the Museum at (239) 625&
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The late Maria Stone was a teacher in Immokaleb witleep
interest in local history. She interviewed old-timeand
published their memories in a series of books (B@xambas
Kid, End of the Ox Cart Trail).

Her literary curator has donated the original authpe
cassettes and numerous boxes of research fileSHPEThe
collection is huge! We shall sift through it durinbe quiet
summer months.

b

If you would like to give old books, newspapers,ptiotos to
the Historical Library on the second floor of Cidall, where
they are safe from storms, phone Marya at (239)2¥¥b.

FTHP News
The Annual Conference of the Florida Trust for HBligt
Preservation will be held May 18-20 in St. Petergburhe
program includes talks, tours, and exhibits.
For info and to register, see www.floridatrust.org

FHS News
The Annual Meeting & Symposium of the Florida Hrstal
Society will be held .May 18-22 on a cruise to Kafest and
Cozumel. The program includes talks, tours, andrdsva
For info and to register, see www.myfloridahistorg.

The laughs were loud when we showed the fi(BONE
FISHIN' with Joe Pesci and Danny Glover on March 10 to
about 50 people in the Jinkins Fellowship Hall.

The movie was made in 1995-96 around our areavend
were fortunate to be able to show memorabilia ampshots
taken during the filming by Pam Mesce whose latebhud Bill
was the special Animal Safety advisor during theasing. We
also had first-hand commentary by Tod Dahlke whs wa the
production team.

FAREWELL

We were sorry to hear that Dorothy Ann lvey
Miller passed away in March. She was born in
1935 and lived in the Ivey House, operated by
her parents Earl and Agnes who ran the building
as a boarding house. Dorothy Ann graduated
from Everglades High School and lived all her
life in Everglades City. She was a great communicahd we
will miss hearing her stories at the Museum BirthBarties.

ESHP will add a plaque in her memory in the Iveyuske
near the one she unveiled for her elder sister dfi@rjDavis in
September 2015.




